
 

 

Apartment Mariahilferstrasse
 

 

Beschreibung
A fantastic building in a
hip area of Vienna. The
outer part of
Mariahilferstrasse is
located in district 15
and is well known for its
broad variety of shops
and restaurants. The next
big station nearby is
Westbahnhof that provides
a very good conneection
to public transport by
subwaylines U3 and U6.
Oldtown and inner city
districts are easily and
fast reachable.

The apartment itself is
located on first floor of
a typical Viennese
building of fin de siecle
area (ca 1900). The
apartment faces to a
quiet lane, but on the
other hand you area close

 

Features
cable-tv, internet
access, washing machine
 

 

 

 

 



to Mariahilferstrasse and
have a tramway station
nearly in front of the
building. This studio
apartment has a single
bed, dining table, LCD-TV
and internet access in
the main room. A
kitchenette and a washing
machine in the bathroom
makes it a good place to
stay for longtime!
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